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Marshall Co postal employee charged with stealing mail
(KMZA)--A postal employee in Marshall County has been charged with stealing
mail.

U.S. Attorney Stephen McAllister, in a news release, said 28-year-old Timothy
Pacha, of Herkimer, is among two Kansas postal employees who were indicted by
a federal grand jury Wednesday in separate cases.

Pacha was charged with one count of stealing mail and one count of destroying or
detaining mail.

McAllister said the crimes are alleged to have occurred from January to April of
this year in Marysville.

If convicted, Pacha faces up to five years in federal prison and a fine up to
$250,000 on each count.

The U.S. Postal Service--Office of Inspector General investigated. Assistant U.S.
Attorney Christine Kenney is prosecuting.
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